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-----Original Message-----
From: steve adams <hardlydizzy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 3:55 PM
To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee comment

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I just want to voice my opposition to eliminating the annual pass. I’m from AZ and spend a couple months every
year with my family in nm parks.  Please do not eliminate the annual pass as it would be cost prohibitive for us. It is
a tradition I would hate to lose. Please reconsider. Thanks Sent from my iPhone

mailto:nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov
mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov

